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must risk her life as a spy to help stop Napoleon’s invasion of Great Britain in
the winter of 1803. Though the daughter of an English baronet, Lisbeth has defied
convention by eloping to France with her new husband. But when he breaks her heart
by abandoning her, she has nowhere to turn and must work in a local tavern. Her
only hope for the future is to be reunited with her young son who is being raised
by her mother-in law. A seasoned spy known by his operatives as Tidewatcher,
Duncan apprenticed under Lisbeth’s father and pledged to watch over his mentor’s
only daughter while he searches the Channel region for evidence that Bonaparte has
built a fleet to invade Britain. But unpredictable Lisbeth challenges his lifelong
habit of distance. Eccentric, brilliant American inventor Robert Fulton is working
on David Bushnell’s “turtle”—the first fully submersible ship—when he creates
brand-new torpedo technology, which he plans to sell to the French Navy. But when
his relationship with Bonaparte sours, he accepts Tidewatcher’s help to relocate
to the French side of the Channel, but he refuses to share his invention. With an
entire army encamped in the region, blocking off all access, Tidewatcher must get
that submersible, along with someone who knows how to use it, to uncover
Bonaparte’s great secret. When Lisbeth is asked to pose as a housekeeper and charm
Fulton so she can learn to use the submersible before the invasion fleet sails,
she will be forced to sacrifice herself for her country—but is she willing to
sacrifice her heart when she’s already lost it to another…? A fast-paced, deeplyresearched, and richly imagined novel, The Tide Watchers explores a long-hidden,
chapter of Bonaparte’s history.
Gould's Book of Fish Richard Flanagan 2016-05-26 FROM THE WINNER OF THE MAN BOOKER
PRIZE 2014 Once upon a time that was called 1828, before all fishes in the sea and
all living things on the land were destroyed, there was a man named William Buelow
Gould, a white convict who fell in love with a black woman and discovered too late
that to love is not safe. Silly Billy Gould, invader of Australia, liar, murderer
and forger, condemned to the most feared penal colony in the British Empire and
there ordered to paint a book of fish.
The God Organ Anthony J. Melchiorri 2014-10-11 Immortality is within reach. In
2063, a biotechnological revolution sweeps the nation. Behind this movement is
Chicago-based medical giant LyfeGen. The company leads the biotech industry with
their Sustain, an implantable artificial organ designed to grant its recipients
near-immortality. But many of those recipients are suddenly dying. Biomedical
scientist Preston Carter developed the Sustain to improve and save lives. Yet
there are others that would see him fail. Extreme religious groups, radical
movements, and competing corporations would prefer to see LyfeGen collapse rather
than allow “the god organ” to fundamentally alter medicine and the human body. In
a race against time, Carter must learn to trust resourceful journalist Audrey
Cook. She may hold the key to discovering who is sabotaging the Sustain. And with

The Ghost Fleet United States. Congress. House. Committee on Small Business.
Subcommittee on Regulation, Business Opportunities, and Energy 1990
Likewar Peter Warren Singer 2018 Social media has been weaponized, as state
hackers and rogue terrorists have seized upon Twitter and Facebook to create chaos
and destruction. This urgent report is required reading, from defense experts P.W.
Singer and Emerson T. Brooking.
Biostorm Anthony J Melchiorri 2021-05-20 Two covert operatives stand between an
insidious scientific conspiracy and global catastrophe. Alex Wolfe is an elite
agent with the CIA. He has a proven track record of stopping international
bioweapons programs. Skylar Cruz is a skilled Marine whose battlefield injury
sidelined her from serving her country. When they're recruited for a brand-new
covert op group, Vector, combatting biological and chemical weapons threats, their
first mission had better be a success. Because it's not just their careers at
stake. It's all of humanity. Wolfe and Cruz embark on a deadly race against bands
of mercenaries and diabolical government forces through the bustling markets of
Istanbul to crime-infested Russian port cities and Vietnamese jungles hiding
forgotten conspiracies. Only they can stop a rampant airborne bioweapon unlike any
the world has ever seen. Danger is in the air. Literally. Biostorm is Book One in
the Vector series, where high-octane action and suspense collide with real science
and technology.
Unhonored Tracy Hickman 2016-10-11 Unhonored is the second book in the intriguing
gothic novel in the Nightbirds series from the partnerships of New York Times best
selling author Tracy Hickman and Laura Hickman. This gothic fantasy series begins
with Unwept. Ellis Harkington is trapped in limbo between life and death,
struggling to escape the domination of an evil force masquerading as her friend,
Merrick. Only Ellis has ever escaped him, and now that she has discovered the
truth, he wants to make sure she can never escape again. Merrick's dark power has
turned the seaside town of Gamin, Maine, into a place of nightmares. The town is
transformed into a decaying succession of infinite rooms, bottomless stairwells,
and boundless corridors filled with never-ending masquerades, balls, and banquets.
Each pageant is about the life Ellis lived before her return—each revelation more
terrifying than the last. Ellis is desperate to find her missing cousin and leave,
but there is no exit from the House of Dreams except, perhaps, through a séance to
contact the living.
Ghost Fleet Peter Warren Singer 2015 Two authorities on future warfare join forces
to create a taut, convincing novel—set in 2026—about a besieged America battling
for its very existence.
The Tide Watchers Lisa Chaplin 2015-06-30 In the tradition of Jennifer Robson,
comes this compelling debut that weaves the fascinating story of a young woman who
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the organ already implanted in his own body, Carter must uncover the truth before
he's killed by his invention. THE GOD ORGAN is a near-future medical thriller that
takes the reader on a suspenseful ride filled with sinister conspiracies,
intriguing biomedical science, and rampant corruption that will leave readers
wondering just how dangerous becoming a god may really be.
Eternal Frontier James H. Schmitz 2002-09-01 Ape Man, Space Man Earth's colonists
have spread throughout the cosmos, and have almost divided into two separate
species. One is the Swimmers, who have adapted to living in zero-gravity, and
regard themselves as the next step in evolution, and those who prefer to live on
the surface of a planet as little better than apes. The latter group, the Walkers,
are not about to say farewell to the planets they grew up on, and think the
Swimmers are not so much advanced as deranged. Crowell, born a Swimmer but now a
Walker by choice, is caught in the middle as the two sides seem headed for war.
Then he discovers the true cause of the altercation: a hidden alien race moving
behind the scenes to provoke a war so that they can pick up the pieces after the
two sides have obliterated each other. And if Crowell cannot head off the war and
convince both sides of the existence of the real enemy, both branches of the human
race may be headed for untimely extinction. This full-length novel and much more,
fill a huge volume from the master of science fiction adventure. At the
publisher's request, this title is sold without DRM (Digital Rights Management).
"Much has been made of the 'sense of wonder' that science fiction evokes, and
believe me, there was nothing to evoke that sense quite like the worlds of James
Schmitz. . . . Thank you, James Schmitz, wherever you are. And thank you, Eric
Flint and Jim Baen, for bringing his Right Stuff back again." ¾Mercedes Lackey
"Take my advice and buy TWO copies of this book! You'll want to lend it to friends
and (trust me on this: I have years of experience to back up the observation) once
people get their hands on a Schmitz book, they don't let go!" ¾ Janet Kagan, Hugowinner and author of Uhura's Song
The Scum Villain's Self-Saving System: Ren Zha Fanpai Zijiu Xitong (Novel) Vol. 1
Mo Xiang Tong Xiu 2021-12-14 "Half-demon Luo Binghe rose from humble beginnings
and a tortured past to become unrivaled in strength and beauty. With his dominion
over both the Human and Demon Realms and his hundreds-strong harem, he is truly
the most powerful protagonist...in a trashy webnovel series! At least, that's what
Shen Yuan believes as he finishes reading the final chapter in Proud Immortal
Demon Way. But when a bout of rage leads to his sudden death, Shen Yuan is reborn
into the world of the novel in the body of Shen Qingqiu--the beautiful but cruel
teacher of a young Luo Binghe. While Shen Qingqiu may have the incredible power of
a cultivator, he is destined to be horrifically punished for crimes against the
protagonist. The new Shen Qingqiu now has only one course of action: get into Luo
Binghe's good graces before the young man's rise to power or suffer the awful fate
of a true scum villain!"--Back cover of Volume 1.
Rebel World Anthony J Melchiorri 2017-08-26 Captain Tag Brewer saved the
Mechanics. He even handed them the key to victory against the Collectors. But now
the Mechanics want his blood. They aren't the only ones. When Tag returns to the
SRE, he isn't given a hero's welcome. He is treated like a criminal. They suspect
him of working for the Collectors. He finds himself mired in a plot that threatens
to tear humanity apart. His only hope of quelling their suspicions and unifying
the SRE is to follow a mysterious lead to an SRE colony planet where rebellion
seems all but inevitable. But someone else has plans for this world and for Tag...
Ghost Fleet of the Truk Lagoon, Japanese Mandated Islands William H. Stewart 1985
The Glass Palace Ghosh 2008 The Glass Palace Begins With The Shattering Of The
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Kingdom Of Burma, And Tells The Story Of A People, A Fortune, And A Family And Its
Fate. It Traces The Life Of Rajkumar, A Poor Indian Boy, Who Is Lifted On The
Tides Of Political And Social Turmoil To Build An Empire In The Burmese Teak
Forest. When British Soldiers Force The Royal Family Out Of The Glass Palace,
During The Invasion Of 1885, He Falls In Love With Dolly, An Attendant At The
Palace. Years Later, Unable To Forget Her, Rajkumar Goes In Search Of His Love.
Through This Brilliant And Impassioned Story Of Love And War, Amitav Ghosh
Presents A Ruthless Appraisal Of The Horrors Of Colonialism And Capitalist
Exploitation. Click Here To Visit The Amitav Ghosh Website
Suffolk Scene Julian Tennyson 1973
The Bonehunters Steven Erikson 2007-09-18 The Sixth Book of the epic Malazan Book
of the Fallen from bestselling author Steven Erikson. In The Bonehunters, in the
ever decimating Malazan Empire, a war is brewing between mortal and immortals,
gods and mages, that will decide once and for all who shall exist and who shall
perish. The Seven Cities Rebellion has been crushed. Sha'ik is dead. One last
rebel force remains, holed up in the city of Y'Ghatan and under the fanatical
command of Leoman of the Flails. The prospect of laying siege to this ancient
fortress makes the battle-weary Malaz 14th Army uneasy. For it was here that the
Empire's greatest champion Dassem Ultor was slain and a tide of Malazan blood
spilled. A place of foreboding, its smell is of death. But elsewhere, agents of a
far greater conflict have made their opening moves. The Crippled God has been
granted a place in the pantheon, a schism threatens and sides must be chosen.
Whatever each god decides, the ground-rules have changed, irrevocably,
terrifyingly and the first blood spilled will be in the mortal world. A world in
which a host of characters, familiar and new, including Heboric Ghost Hands, the
possessed Apsalar, Cutter, once a thief now a killer, the warrior Karsa Orlong and
the two ancient wanderers Icarium and Mappo--each searching for such a fate as
they might fashion with their own hands, guided by their own will. If only the
gods would leave them alone. But now that knives have been unsheathed, the gods
are disinclined to be kind. There shall be war, war in the heavens. And, the
prize? Nothing less than existence itself... Here is the stunning new chapter in
Steven Erikson magnificent Malazan Book of the Fallen--hailed as an epic of the
imagination and acknowledged as a fantasy classic in the making. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
The Log from the Sea of Cortez John Steinbeck 2001-01-18 In 1940 Steinbeck sailed
in a sardine boat with his great friend the marine biologist, Ed Ricketts, to
collect marine invertebrates from the beaches of the Gulf of California. The
expedition was described by the two men in SEA OF CORTEZ, published in 1941. The
day-to-day story of the trip is told here in the Log, which combines science,
philosophy and high-spirited adventure. An exhilarating and highly entertaining
read.
Tidelands Philippa Gregory 2019-08-20 'Gregory is an experienced storyteller and
doesn’t let you down. Tidelands is a gripping and intelligent portrait of a woman
fighting to survive in a hostile world' THE TIMES THE BRAND NEW SERIES FROM THE
SUNDAY TIMES NUMBER ONE BESTSELLING AUTHOR England 1648. A dangerous time for a
woman to be different . . . Midsummer’s Eve, 1648, and England is in the grip of
civil war between renegade King and rebellious Parliament. The struggle reaches
every corner of the kingdom, even to the remote Tidelands – the marshy landscape
of the south coast. Alinor, a descendant of wise women, crushed by poverty and
superstition, waits in the graveyard under the full moon for a ghost who will
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declare her free from her abusive husband. Instead she meets James, a young man on
the run, and shows him the secret ways across the treacherous marsh, not knowing
that she is leading disaster into the heart of her life. Suspected of possessing
dark secrets in superstitious times, Alinor’s ambition and determination mark her
out from her neighbours. This is the time of witch-mania, and Alinor, a woman
without a husband, skilled with herbs, suddenly enriched, arouses envy in her
rivals and fear among the villagers, who are ready to take lethal action into
their own hands. ‘The first in a planned series . . . The author crafts her
material with effortless ease. Her grasp of social mores is brilliant, the love
story rings true and the research is, as ever, of the highest calibre' Elizabeth
Buchan, Daily Mail ‘Vivid and beguiling – Philippa Gregory at her best’ woman&home
'A compelling novel that shines a light on the struggles of 17th century women'
Daily Mirror 'The novel's power lies in Gregory's evocative portrayal of the
tidelands and the everyday lives of those who are bound to them' Sunday Express
'Philippa Gregory returns with an English Civil War novel that excels in
everything she does best. Historical events are written with breathless immediacy,
keeping the reader enthralled even if they know the outcome. She pays close
attention to the plight of women in the past, so often unchanged despite men's
wars, and gives them a voice . . . Fans will not be disappointed' Alys Key, The i
'Shines a light on the struggles of 17th century women . . . If this novel is the
first sign of what's to come then readers are in for a treat' Emma Lee-Potter,
Daily Express 'Tidelands evokes a world of suspense and superstition. Its
fascinating fictional heroine, Alinor, is caught in a net of in-between spaces . .
. I was completely swept up in this wonderful, immersive story set in the English
Civil War when women who lived unconventional lives risked being accused of
witchcraft' Tina Jackson, Writing Magazine
The Tide Anthony J Melchiorri 2019-07-17 Book 10 in Anthony J Melchiorri's The
Tide series.Humanity is on the edge of defeat.Soon no one will be free from the
nightmarish effects of the virulent bioengineered Oni Agent. The fanatical
organization responsible has pushed mankind to the brink of extinction and is on
the verge of victory. In one final surge, they prepare to sweep the globe from
ground zero in Siberia. Only one man and his team of operatives stand in their
way. Captain Dominical Holland and former intelligence officer Meredith Webb
launch a final mission to prevent a total world collapse, but the costs will be
enormous if they are to save humanity from the Oni Agent.
The Angry Tide Winston Graham 2008 Ross Poldark is now a Member of Parliament, and
divides his time and interests between London and Cornwall. The rivalry between
Poldark and Warleggan continues, as do the differences between Ross and Demelza.
Blue Gold Clive Cussler 2000-08-01 Clive Cussler’s New York Times bestselling Blue
Gold, now available in ebook, is a heart-pounding thriller in the NUMA adventure
series. Kurt Austin navigates the Amazon jungle in search of a legend that could
change the path of science—but secretive powers will do anything to stop him. From
deep within the Venezuelan rain forest emanates the legend of a white goddess and
a mysterious tribe with startling technical accomplishments. Few believe the tribe
exists—and even fewer suspect its deity may hold knowledge that can change the
course of history. For National Underwater & Marine Agency crew leader Kurt
Austin, an investigation into the sudden deaths of rare whales leads him to the
Mexican coast, where someone tries to put him and his mini-sub permanently out of
commission. Meanwhile, in South America’s lush hills, a specially assigned NUMA
crew turns up the white-goddess legend—and a murderous cadre of bio-pirates intent
on stealing medicinal secrets worth millions. Soon Austin and his crew realize
the-tide-ghost-fleet-tide-series-7

they’re working the opposite ends of the same grand scheme. A billionaire
California tycoon is poised to rise to power by monopolizing the earth’s vastly
depleted freshwater reserves and ultimately dominate the world. Austin has a hunch
Venezuela’s mythical tribal goddess has some real roots in science, and may be the
key to locating a secret formula that could turn vast amounts of seawater into
fresh. But with each step into the bush, he and his NUMA team feel like fish out
of water—and must fight a deadly, twisting trail of enemies through a dense jungle
of treachery, blackmail, and murder.
Against the Tide John Ringo 2005-02-01 The United Free States confront an imminent
full-scale invasion by the Changed legions of Roposa and the fascist forces of New
Destiny, unless Edmund Talbot can muster new technical innovations to repel them.
The Spectral Tide Eric Mills 2013-11-15 Now, for the first time, comes a longoverdue book that presents all of the U.S. Navy's rich cargo of paranormal
phenomena. There is the great Stephen Decatur, whose mournful apparition still
stalks the halls of his famous home, said to be one of the most haunted spots in
Washington, D.C. USS The Sullivans, now a floating museum, is the source of much
disturbing spectral activity--poltergeists opening locks, hurling objects, and
turning on radar that's no longer under electrical power. Then there are the
repeated sightings of the handsome USS Lexington ghost, 'polite. . .kind. .
.smartly dressed in a summer white Navy uniform.' From translucent sails to
phantom crews, from a flaming ghost ship to the infamous psychic anomaly at the
U.S. Naval Academy to battleships where the dead still linger, this book offers no
less than a haunted history of the U.S. Navy.
The Fleet at Flood Tide James D. Hornfischer 2016-10-25 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
• The extraordinary story of the World War II air, land, and sea campaign that
brought the U.S. Navy to the apex of its strength and marked the rise of the
United States as a global superpower Winner, Commodore John Barry Book Award, Navy
League of the United States • Winner, John Lehman Distinguished Naval Historian
Award, Naval Order of the United States With its thunderous assault on the Mariana
Islands in June 1944, the United States crossed the threshold of total war. In
this tour de force of dramatic storytelling, distilled from extensive research in
newly discovered primary sources, James D. Hornfischer brings to life the campaign
that was the fulcrum of the drive to compel Tokyo to surrender—and that forever
changed the art of modern war. With a close focus on high commanders, front-line
combatants, and ordinary people, American and Japanese alike, Hornfischer tells
the story of the climactic end of the Pacific War as has never been done before.
Here are the epic seaborne invasions of Saipan, Tinian, and Guam, the stunning
aerial battles of the Great Marianas Turkey Shoot, the first large-scale use of
Navy underwater demolition teams, the largest banzai attack of the war, and the
daring combat operations large and small that made possible the strategic bombing
offensive culminating in the atomic strikes on Hiroshima and Nagasaki. From the
seas of the Central Pacific to the shores of Japan itself, The Fleet at Flood Tide
is a stirring, authoritative, and cinematic portrayal of World War II’s worldchanging finale. Illustrated with original maps and more than 120 dramatic
photographs “Quite simply, popular and scholarly military history at its
best.”—Victor Davis Hanson, author of Carnage and Culture “The dean of World War
II naval history . . . In his capable hands, the story races along like an intense
thriller. . . . Narrative nonfiction at its finest—a book simply not to be
missed.”—James M. Scott, Charleston Post and Courier “An impressively lucid
account . . . admirable, fascinating.”—The Wall Street Journal “An extraordinary
memorial to the courageous—and a cautionary note to a world that remains unstable
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and turbulent today.”—Admiral James Stavridis, former Supreme Allied Commander,
NATO, author of Sea Power “A masterful, fresh account . . . ably expands on the
prior offerings of such classic naval historians as Samuel Eliot Morison.”—The
Dallas Morning News
Red Storm Rising Tom Clancy 1993 The superpowers hurtle towards global conflict,
in this chillingly authentic vision of modern warfare.
Deadrise Anthony J. Melchiorri 2016-08-05 Book 4 in Anthony J Melchiorri's The
Tide series.They might be humanity's only hope...And they were left for dead.
Captain Dominic Holland's greatest weapon against the apocalypse is his ship. The
Huntress is the heart of Dom's scientific research and military operations. And it
has been taken. Dom must embark on a perilous mission to retake it if he stands
any chance at finding the cure the world so desperately needs.Dom's daughter,
Kara, is stranded in the middle of Skull-infested Virginia. While she and a few
others struggle to reunite with Dom and the Hunters, enemies more terrifying and
ruthless than the Skulls emerge.New adversaries emerge at every turn. The Hunters
are running out of time and resources. They have no choice but to rise in the face
of almost certain defeat and fight to save humanity from the brink of utter
annihilation. Book 1: The Tide Book 2: The Tide: BreakwaterBook 3: The Tide:
SalvageBook 4: The Tide: Deadrise
Waterford Harbour Andrew Doherty 2020-09-30 Waterford harbour has centuries of
tradition based on its extensive fishery and maritime trade. Steeped in history,
customs and an enviable spirit, it was there that Andrew Doherty was born and
raised amongst a treasure chest of stories spun by the fishermen, sailors and
their families. As an adult he began to research these accounts and, to his
surprise, found many were based on fact. In this book, Doherty will take you on a
fascinating journey along the harbour, introduce you to some of its most important
sites and people, the area’s history, and some of its most fantastic tales.
Dreaded press gangs who raided whole communities for crew, the search for buried
gold and a ship seized by pirates, the horror of a German bombing of the rural
idyll during the Second World War – on every page of this incredible account you
will learn something of the maritime community of Waterford Harbour.
The Hungry Tide Amitav Ghosh 2005 Presents a novel of life in modern India,
chronicling the interwoven journey of an American marine biologist and a Delhi
businessman who travel to the remote Sundarban islands.
Earthquakes and Water Chi-yuen Wang 2010-01-11 Based on the graduate course in
Earthquake Hydrology at Berkeley University, this text introduces the basic
materials, provides a comprehensive overview of the field to interested readers
and beginning researchers, and acts as a convenient reference point.
The Sea-Beach at Ebb-Tide Augusta Foote Arnold 2019-09-25 Reproduction of the
original: The Sea-Beach at Ebb-Tide by Augusta Foote Arnold
The Tide Anthony Melchiorri 2018-04-25 Book 7 in Anthony J Melchiorri's The Tide
series. Even the oceans are no longer safe from the scourge of the biological
weapon known as the Oni Agent. Governments struggle to stand under the weight of
civilization's collapse. Some remnants of human society have risen from the ashes.
But the radical military organization responsible for the Agent has developed a
new weapon more terrifying than their last. Rumors spread that a ghost fleet of
ships have been commandeered to deliver the killing blow that will destroy any
hope of humanity's resurrection. Captain Dominic Holland and his group of covert
operatives are charged with uncovering the whereabouts of the fleet and stopping
them before they reach land. On a mission that takes them around the crumbling
strongholds of Europe, they uncover a plot more sinister than they could have
the-tide-ghost-fleet-tide-series-7

possibly imagined. With few resources and little time, Dom and his Hunters put
their lives on the line to save the world from utter destruction. But even that
may not be enough
World of Warcraft: Tides of Darkness Aaron Rosenberg 2007-08-28 After killing the
corrupt Warchief Blackhand, Orgrim Doomhammer was quick to seize control over the
Orcish Horde. Now he is determined to conquer the rest of Azeroth so that his
people will once again have a home of their own in the... WORLD OF WARCRAFT Anduin
Lothar, former Champion of Stormwind, has left his shattered homeland behind and
led his people across the Great Sea to the shores of Lordaeron. There, with the
aid of the noble King Terenas, he forges a mighty Alliance with the other human
nations. But even that may not be enough to stop the Horde's merciless onslaught.
Elves, dwarves, and trolls enter the fray as the two emerging factions vie for
dominance. Will the valiant Alliance prevail, or will the Horde's tide of darkness
consume the last vestiges of freedom on Azeroth?
Nelson's Band of Brothers Captain Peter Hore 2015-05-20 While there is a perennial
interest in the Royal Navy during the Napoleonic wars and in Nelson himself, there
is no reference work that chronicles all the captains of his ships, their social
origins, their characters and the achievements in their lives beyond their service
under Nelson. This new book, researched and written by distinguished historians,
descendants of some of Nelson's officers, and members of the 1805 Club, presents
concise biographies of those officers who fought with Nelson in his three great
battles, with superb colour illustration throughout. Nelson first gave the name of
'band of brothers' to the officers who had commanded ships of his fleet at the
battle of the Nile (1798). This new volume will include 100 officers, ranging from
lieutenants in command of gunboats at the battle of Copenhagen (1801) through
captains of line-of- battle ships at the Nile and at Trafalgar (1805), to admirals
in command of squadrons in his fleets. Of real significance are the specially
commissioned photographs of all the monuments and memorials to Nelson's captains,
descriptions with transcriptions of epitaphs, and clear directions to enable the
readers to find them. Part travel book, part biography and moving testimony to
Nelson's faithful captains, Nelson's band of Brothers presents the opportunity to
rediscover 100 local heroes.
Moby-Duck Donovan Hohn 2012-02-28 A compulsively readable narrative of whimsy and
curiosity- "adventurous, inquisitive, and brightly illuminating" (Janet Maslin,
The New York Times). When the writer Donovan Hohn heard of the mysterious loss of
thousands of bath toys at sea, he figured he would interview a few oceanographers,
talk to a few beachcombers, and read up on Arctic science and geography. But
questions can be like ocean currents: wade in too far, and they carry you away.
Hohn's accidental odyssey pulls him into the secretive arena of shipping
conglomerates, the daring work of Arctic researchers, the lunatic risks of
maverick sailors, and the shadowy world of Chinese toy factories. Moby-Duck is a
journey into the heart of the sea and an adventure through science, myth, the
global economy, and some of the worst weather imaginable.
Demon Mind Anthony J Melchiorri 2021-08-31 A CIA field officer monitoring chemical
weapon smuggling in Jordan is missing and with him, the trail for those deadly
weapons. Skilled Vector operatives Alex Wolfe and Skylar Cruz are deployed to find
them before they fall into the wrong hands. But they're not the only ones on the
chase. When Vector is ambushed, they find themselves at the mercy of the strange
chemical weapon they were sent to track. A weapon based on technology far more
insidious and dangerous than they ever could have imagined. One that affects their
very perception of reality. Demon Mind is Book Two in the Vector series, where
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high-octane action and suspense collide with real science and technology.
Guild Wars: Sea of Sorrows Ree Soesbee 2013-06-25 After the lost kingdom of Orr,
along with the Elder Dragon Zhaitan and his undead minions, emerges from the sea,
it is up to Cobiah Marriner, one of the last survivors of the city of Lion's Arch,
to avenge his home and stop the forces of evil. Original. 75,000 first printing.
Video game tie-in.
The Tide: Devil to Pay Anthony J. Melchiorri 2018-10-31 Book 8 in Anthony J
Melchiorri's The Tide series.The apocalypse is here. Nightmarish creatures haunt
every corner of the globe. They are the result of a biological agent that subverts
human biology, turning people into monstrosities covered by overgrown bones and
fueled by an unquenchable hunger.And that is just the beginning.A fanatical
organization led by a rogue Russian biowarfare expert continues to expand their
arsenal of biological weapons. Each design is more diabolical than the last. Now
the group plans to launch a new airborne agent that will destroy every last pocket
of humanity eking out an existence in this horror-filled world.Captain Dominic
Holland and his team of elite covert mercenaries are assigned to stop the launch
of this terrifying new weapon. In a desperate race against time, they must
navigate the treacherous waters and cities around Europe to save humanity.
The Fleet the Gods Forgot Walter G. Winslow 2014-08-15 The heroic story of the
U.S. Asiatic Fleet at the outbreak of World War II and their disastrous encounter
with vastly superior Japanese forces.
Ghost Fleet Awakened Joseph W. Zarzynski 2019-11-01 Chronicles the history and
archaeological study of Lake George, New York’s sunken bateaux of 1758. In Ghost
Fleet Awakened, Joseph W. Zarzynski reveals the untold story of a littlerecognized sunken fleet of British warships, bateaux, from the French and Indian
War (1755–1763). The story begins more than 250 years ago, when bateaux first
plied the waters of Lake George, New York. Zarzynski enlightens readers with a
history of these utilitarian vessels, considered the most important vessels that
transported armies during eighteenth-century wars in North America, and includes
their origins and uses. By infusing the book with underwater archaeology doctrine,
Zarzynski shows the nautical significance of these colonial craft. In the autumn
of 1758, the British command at Lake George made a daring decision to deliberately
sink two floating batteries (radeaux), some row galleys and whaleboats, a sloop,
and 260 bateaux, thereby placing the warships into wet storage and protecting them
from marauding French during the coming winter. In 1759, many submerged boats were
raised but some were not. Then, in 1960, two divers rediscovered several sunken
bateaux, dubbed the “Ghost Fleet.” These shipwrecks were the focus of underwater
archaeological investigations that provided archaeologists with opportunities to
gain unprecedented insight into eighteenth-century lifeways. Zarzynski explores
and explains shipwreck preservation techniques, the creation of shipwreck parks
for scuba enthusiasts, and the many multifaceted programs developed by the
nonprofit organization Bateaux Below to help protect these finite cultural
treasures. “Zarzynski offers fascinating new research on bateau shipwrecks through
the use of manuscripts, period newspaper accounts, and interviews. It is an
outstanding piece of research, explaining the chronological history of cultural
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resource preservation. No other book provides this level of documentation on the
role of bateaux during the wars of the eighteenth century.” — Russell P. Bellico,
author of Empires in the Mountains: French and Indian War Campaigns in Forts in
the Lake Champlain, Lake George, and Hudson River Corridor “This is a major
contribution to the field of American history, New York State history, underwater
archaeology, and cultural resource management. There is no equivalent book that
documents this story.” — Timothy J. Runyan, editor of Ships, Seafaring and
Society: Essays in Maritime History
On Stranger Tides Tim Powers 2011-05-01 Shortlisted for the World Fantasy Award
Shortlisted for the Locus Award for Best Fantasy Novel 1718: Puppeteer John
Chandagnac has set sail for Jamaica to recover his stolen inheritance, when his
ship is seized by pirates. Offered the choice to join the crew, or be killed where
he stands, he decides that a pirate's life is better than none at all. Now known
as Jack Shandy, this apprentice buccaneer soon learns to handle a mainsail and
wield a cutlass - only to discover he is now a subject of a Caribbean pirate
empire ruled by one Edward Thatch, better known as Blackbeard. A practitioner of
voodoo, Blackbeard is building an army of the living and the dead, to voyage
together to search for the ultimate prize: the legendary Fountain of Youth.
Under a Graveyard Sky John Ringo 2014-06-24 NEW SF/HORROR SERIES FROM NEW YORK
TIMES BEST SELLING AUTHOR! A family of survivors who fight back against a zombie
plague that has brought down civilization. Zombies are real. And we made them. Are
you prepared for the zombie apocalypse? The Smith family is—with the help of a few
Marines. When an airborne “zombie” plague is released, bringing civilization to a
grinding halt, the Smith family—Steven, Stacey, Sophia and Faith—take to the
Atlantic to avoid the chaos. The plan is to find a safe haven from the anarchy of
infected humanity. What they discover, instead, is a sea composed of the tears of
survivors and a passion for bringing hope. For it is up to the Smiths and a small
band of Marines to somehow create the refuge that survivors seek in a world of
darkness and terror. Now with every continent a holocaust and every ship an
abattoir, life is lived under a graveyard sky. About Under a Graveyard Sky: “. .
.the thinking reader’s zombie novel. . .Ringo fleshes out his theme with
convincing details … the proceedings become oddly plausible.”—Publishers Weekly
“If you think the zombie apocalypse will never happen, if you’ve never been afraid
of zombies, you may change your mind after reading Under a Graveyard Sky. .
.Events build slowly in the book at the outset, but you can’t stop reading because
it’s like watching a train wreck in slow motion: inexorable and horrible. And the
zombie apocalypse in these pages is so fascinating that you can’t stop flipping
pages to see what happens next.”—Bookhound About John Ringo: “[Ringo’s work is]
peopled with three-dimensional characters and spiced with personal drama as well
as tactical finesse.” —Library Journal “. . . Explosive. . . . fans. . .will
appreciate Ringo’s lively narrative and flavorful characters.” —Publishers Weekly
“. . . practically impossible not to read in one sitting . . . exceedingly
impressive . . . executed with skill, verve, and wit.” —Booklist “Crackerjack
storytelling.” —Starlog BLACK TIDE RISING SERIES: Under a Graveyard Sky To Sail a
Darkling Sea Islands of Hope and Rage Strands of Sorrow (forthcoming)
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